
Tupelo Tornado Update – April 28, 2023 
 
 
Media Statement: 
The Goodyear Tupelo, MS tire plant continues around-the-clock remediation efforts following a 
tornado there on April 1. We began releasing stored inventory to customers on April 18. We 
are leveraging the power of our broader manufacturing footprint and network inventory as we 
continue to execute our business continuity playbook to limit customer disruption. We currently 
expect to be able to restart and begin ramping up production at the Tupelo tire manufacturing 
facility by the beginning of June 2023, with full ramp up expected in the third quarter of 2023. 

  
 
 


